## Week 5

Dear students kindly solve these comprehensions in your Rough copies for practice.

1. Read the passage. Then answer the questions.

The Wild Turkeys are wandering people, and stay in one place only long enough to rear their young. One could hardly say that they lived in the Forest, but every year when the acorns and beechnuts were ripe, they came for a visit. It is always an exciting time when the Turkeys are seen gathering on the side of the river and making ready to fly over. One morning a Redheaded Woodpecker brought the news that the Turkeys were gathering. One of the young Rabbits told Ground Hog, and persuaded him to stay up to see the newcomers. "I've never seen Turkeys in my life," said the young Rabbit. When they reached the river-bank there was a sight well worth seeing. On the farther side of the water were a great many Turkeys. The mother Turkeys with their broods of children, all looking as fine as you please, in their shining black coats. When they stood in the shadow, one might think that they wore no color but the brilliant red of their heads and necks, where there were no feathers to cover their wrinkled skin. When they walked out into the sunshine, however, their feathers showed gleams of beautiful purple and green, and the Rabbit thought them the most wonderful great creatures he had ever seen. "Look at them now!" he cried. Until the rest are ready to fly over. They will fly up to the very tops of the trees on the hill and visit there for a time. It is always so. They start from the highest point they can find. It will be some time before they come over.

## Answer each question.

- 1. When did the Turkeys come for a visit?
- 2. What did the young Rabbit tell Ground Hog?
- 3. What did they see when they reached the river-bank?
- 4. How do the Turkeys ready to fly over?

2. Read the story. Then answer the questions.

It was a warm summer day and Alice was getting bored sitting beside her sister, suddenly, a little White Rabbit with pink eyes ran in front of her shouting, "Oh dear, I'm late," and then disappeared down a rabbit's hole. "I must find out why he's in such a hurry!" cried Alice. She ran to the rabbit's hole and peeped through the entrance. The hole dropped suddenly and Alice fell. Finally she landed in a narrow hallway with doors of many sizes. On a table, Alice found a tiny gold key and a green bottle that said "DRINK ME" she drank it. Alice began to shrink until she was no bigger than a doll. She opened the door and quickly ran through it. "What a splendid garden!" she exclaimed. But the excitement soon wore off. "I want to be big again," she shouted. Alice went looking for help. Soon, she saw a green caterpillar. He was sitting on the top of a large mushroom. "One side make you big, the other side make you small, the mushroom," he answered. Alice ate a piece of the mushroom. "Thank goodness, I'm growing!" Alice continued her walk. In the middle of a field the Queen of Hearts was playing croquet. "Have you ever played croquet?" the Queen asked Alice. "Yes," Alice answered. "Play with me!" ordered the Queen. "And let me win or I'll have your head!" "Off with her head!" cried the Queen. Alice felt someone touch her shoulder, "Wake up. You've been sleeping for too long," said her sister softly. "I had a strange dream," said Alice.

## Answer each question.

- 1. What did Alice see when she was sitting with her sister?
- 2. Did Alice find out the Rabbit's hole?
- 3. What happened when Alice drank the green bottle?
- 4. Who did help Alice and how?
- 5. What did she say after eating the mushroom?
- 6. Who was in the middle of the field and what did she ask Alice?
- 3. Practice Paragraph writing in about (50-60) words on these topics.
  - My summer holidays.

- My favourite teacher.
- Save environment
- My school.